
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Winchester            Term: Summer 2                            Term 6  2023-2024               

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 
Winchester have worked very hard this term. 

It has been wonderful to join the rest of the 

school, friends and family at Castle Fest and 

Bandstand. We can’t believe it’s been a year 

since the last! We’ve also been super lucky to 

welcome our fantastic new D&T teacher, B. 

Students have loved getting to know B, 

working together to design their own aprons 

ahead of future project works.  

 

In English, we have continued exploring non-

fiction texts. We have used our analysis of 

different text features and structures to plan 

our own narrative and expository essays.  

 

In maths, we have taken our ratio and 

proportion knowledge into learning about 

direct and inverse proportion. We have also 

revised our understanding of factors, 

multiples and division and multiplication skills. 

  

In science, we have begun learning about 

electrical circuits, current and voltage. We 

have enjoyed using the equipment to 

explore how different circuit arrangements 

impact the readings on an ammeter and 

voltmeter.  

 

In PSHE and RSE, we have focussed on 

friendships, values, expectations and 

boundaries. We have had many insightful 

conversations about conflict, control and 

considering others’ views.  

 

We have made many yummy delights in food 

tech this term, including: cookies, pizza, soup 

and fruit salad. Our cooking skills really have 

developed this year!   

 

Offsite, we have had a great time learning 

how to sail. Students have thrived in their 

independent resilience – it’s been a pleasure 

to see.  

 

For now, this Winchester era has come to an 

end. It has been a privilege to be a part of 

the journey. We wish you all a happy, safe 

and memorable summer holiday.  

Alicia, Lauren P, Lorna and Jess 

 

  

 
 

 
 

 
 

Dates & Points to remember: 
Last day of term: Wednesday 24th July 

First day back: Thursday 5th September  


